
Governor Training 2023 - 2024
Are you a new or recently appointed governor?
INDUCTION FOR NEW GOVERNORS
Thursday 19 October 2023
Tuesday 13 February 2024
Wednesday 22 May 2024 
5.30 – 7.30pm via Microsoft teams

Our induction for new governors session is an excellent opportunity for newly appointed 
governors to:
• Develop an understanding of your role.
• Allow you to engage in school improvement.
• To give you KNOWLEDGE, SKLLS and CONFIDENCE.

Governors have  
told us that:This course 

provided a very 
useful overview and 
introduction to the 

role of a governor and 
what resources are 

available.

Taken on board  
the information and  

advice regarding visits 
to schools and how to 
hallenge constructively 

and apply in  
my role.

c

Having an  
understanding of the 

process of being a 
governor and tips around 

how to prepare for a 
meeting is something I’ll 

be able to apply and  
am grateful for.

For more  
information and to  

book a place, please contact  
tara.mccormack@darlington.gov.uk




